
May 14, 2024 Town Meeting Day results.
Due to the recent floods we moved our 
town meeting day to May.
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Year Voters

2024 1565 No Presidential Primary (Held in May)

2023 1241

2022 1276

2021 1469

2020 1952 Presidential Primary

2019 839

2018 1379

2017 1063

2016 1983 Presidential Primary

2015 1053

2014 981

2013 1156

2012 1431 Presidential Primary

2011 1053

This is the voter turnout since 2011.  2024 was the third highest voter 
turnout.  Just for context, the Primary Election in March had 1,352 voters.  
Still short of what we had in May. 



Here are the minutes from the meeting where council approved the charter changes

Removing the school references in Charter

Moving Town Meeting Day to May

Separating the Clerk from the Treasurer position
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Front Porch Forum post from the City Manager supporting the change. 
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Michael Boutin

From: Carol Dawes <TIFAdmin@barrecity.org>

Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2024 4:27 PM

To: Tucker Anderson; Michael Boutin; Edward "Teddy" Waszazak

Cc: Nicolas Storellicastro

Subject: [External] Barre City charter changes

[External]

Hi all, 

It's come to our attention that we missed a section of the charter that refers to the March annual 
meeting.  It should be amended to change the reference to May, as was approved by the voters earlier 
this year.  I believe Tucker is working on the draft bill.  See the highlighted language below. 

Let me know if there are any questions. 

Thanks, 
Carol Dawes 

In addition to approving the original bill submitted we ask that you do some 
housekeeping that we missed while drafting the charter changes regarding 
the change in Town Meeting Day.  Please see email below. 
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This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, 
clicking links, or responding to this email.




